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Employers, private and public, take note that a new Illinois statute requires your immediate attention. The

Consumer Coverage Disclosure Act, now in effect, requires all employers in Illinois that provide group health

insurance coverage to their employees to make specified disclosures annually in writing.  Employers must

disclose covered benefits so that employees can compare them with the essential health benefits required by

the State. The Illinois Department of Labor (IDOL) enforces the Act.  IDOL has details on its website. Penalties

are civil and range from $500 for the first offense to $5,000 for a third or subsequent offense depending upon

the number of employees.

The attorneys of the Sandberg Phoenix Labor and Employment Law Team can assist employers in Illinois with

compliance under the statute which, as mentioned, is now in effect. 
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https://www2.illinois.gov/idol/Laws-Rules/FLS/Pages/Consumer-Coverage-Disclosure-Act.aspx

